Printed on:  18/05/2020  09:10:05
A No:  C Name: Comment:  Response:
2020/1412/P - 15/05/2020 11:44:26 OB | object to this planning application as | dongt believe there has been sufficient attempt to retain this building
as a pub. This has in the past been a successful pub and | believe it could be again in the right hands.
2020/1412/P 15/05/2020 11:55:48  OBT

It would be very disappointing to see a beautiful, comfortable local pub transformed in a hostel. The local
community would lose the possibilty to enjoy their local pub, one of the few relatively high market / classy in
Kilburn, forcing to go all the way to West Hampstead e.g. Gallery, Alice House.
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